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Priorities  

Our priority currently, and constantly, is addressing the schedule.   
 

The Schedule and Sign-up 
The schedule (linked below), available for view on our website, still has room slots unfilled throughout the 
week. We have a few questions concerning the schedule: 

- Is it necessary to announce the need for service everyday? 
- Are members less inclined to commit, while more inclined to step in to host from time to time? 
- Do we plan to schedule less and leave more space for the “0’s” and daily sign up? 

 
The sign-up form, also on the website has been underutilized. Most offers of service or enquiries about 
training seem to arrive by email. 
 

The Service Support Team 
The Co Secretaries have not inaugurated a good start to the Service Support Team. Members are in 
place yet have not had meetings. There is email communication available.  
 
One issue to be discussed revolves around a uniform language for the Newcomer Greeter. It may be time 
to develop a definitive script, perhaps a simple paragraph, along with a listing of bullet points that the 
greeters could touch upon, using their own words. 
 
For issues such as these, that go beyond our committee, we are considering a review opportunity, open 
to all members, so that we can gather more opinions and solutions. Any new suggested practices would 
be offered for adoption at the Group Conscience.  
 

Service on the 7s 
Our Service Sessions are held in a breakout room after the meeting on the 7th, 17th and 27th of each 
month. They have been well attended and successful. At a minimum these are spaces to have fellowship 
focused on service, and occasionally they can help develop policy and support. As an example, we 
recently established a What’s App phone group for Tech Hosts, a sort of ‘Plan B’ in case there are 
problems with opening the Zoom room.  
 

Looking Ahead 
We will continue our Service Sessions, confident that they are offering substantive opportunities for clarity 
and support for members doing service. We will put more effort into establishing a vibrant Service Support 
Team 
 

On the Website 
A link to the weekly Service schedule is found at: https://www.acamorning.org/the-smr-service-schedule/ 
To Sign-Up for training or to do service go to: https://www.acamorning.org/sign-up-here-for-service/ 
A description of the Service positions may be found at: https://www.acamorning.org/service-2/service/ 
The monthly reports are posted on the ACA Morning website, under Our SMR Meeting – Reports.  
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